
RCW 78.52.290  Limitation of production to "gas allowable"—
Proration.  Whenever the total amount of gas which all of the pools in 
this state can currently produce in accordance with good operating 
practice exceeds the amount reasonably required to meet the reasonable 
market demand, the department shall limit the gas which may be 
currently produced to an amount, designated as the "gas allowable," 
which will not exceed the reasonable market demand for gas. The 
department shall then prorate the "gas allowable" among the pools on a 
reasonable basis, avoiding undue discrimination among the pools, and 
so that waste will be prevented, giving due consideration to location 
of pipe lines, cost of interconnecting such pipe lines, and other 
pertinent factors, and insofar as applicable, the provisions of RCW 
78.52.270 shall be followed in determining the "gas allowable" and in 
prorating such "gas allowable" among the pools therein: PROVIDED, 
HOWEVER, That in determining the reasonable market demand for gas as 
between pools, the department shall give due regard to the fact that 
gas produced from oil pools is to be regulated in a manner which will 
protect the reasonable use of gas energy for oil production and 
promote the most or maximum efficient recovery of oil from such pools. 
[1994 sp.s. c 9 § 838; 1951 c 146 § 31.]

Severability—Headings and captions not law—Effective date—1994 
sp.s. c 9: See RCW 18.79.900 through 18.79.902.
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